
GREENWOOD TOWNSHIP 
REGULAR MEETING 

JULY 10, 2012 
Unapproved Minutes 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Supervisor Paul Eddy. 
Roll Call:  Paul Eddy, John Paulus, Aldino Scianna and Patricia Kubitskey present. Absent –
Connie Kern. Deputy Clerk, Loretta Kischnick present. 
Public Comment:  Sheriff Grace announced Cancer Walk August 18, 2012.  Sheriff’s office will 
be receiving RX in pill form only on September 29, 2012. 
Agenda:  Motion to approve agenda with addition of Sign on 489–Scianna/Kubitskey, all yea. 
Old Business:  none 
New Business:  1.  Trail surface two bids received.  (Grant money of $10,000.00 to pay for 
improvement) Scianna made motion to accept Winkelman’s bid for limestone to be used. 
Seconded by Paulus – all yea.  2.  Supervisor Eddy gave a report relating to pipeline – no action 
needed.  3.  Article 27, Sexually Oriented Business ordinance, Jack Kischnick related it was 
complete and recommended it be reviewed for final approval by township attorney.  4.  Sign on 
489 south of Fleming Road to indicate the turn for Fleming Road.  Motion to pursue by 
Supervisor by Scianna/Paulus – all yea. 
Reports:  Fire report: Chief Kubitskey 
Zoning Administrator:  Fred Lindsey       
Planning Commission:  John Kischnick  Asked to have sign posted to move Planning meeting to 
8/8/12 at 7PM because of primary election on 8/7/12. 
Parks and Recreation:  Supervisor Paul Eddy 
No reports from Z.B.A.,Transfer Site, Assessor and Road Commission. 
Minutes:  Previous minutes approved by Scianna/Paulus – all yea 
Treasurer’s report:  Accepted  
Manifest of Bills- Motion made by Paulus/Scianna to pay $16584.21 General Fund and 
$12773.93  Fire Fund – all yea 
Public Comment:  Czopek, Scianna, Sheriff Grace and Paulus. 
Correspondence:  none 
Remarks from the Board:  Scianna 
Next meeting scheduled for August 14, 2012 at 7:00 PM 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM 
Minutes recorded by Deputy Clerk, Loretta Kischnick 
 
 
_____________________       _____________________ 
Constance J. Kern, Clerk                  Paul Eddy, Supervisor 
 


